From: Dennis Fern [dfern@QLCC.org]
Sent:  Friday, March 28, 2008 2:07 PM
To: hee1 - Sesnita
Subject: SCR 59/SR 31

Aloha,

]
On behalf of the Polynesian Voyaging Society’s Board of Directors and its President and Chairman of the Board,
Mr. Nainoa Thompson, | wish to convey our strong support for SCR 59 and SR 31 relating to conducting a study
for establishing a permanent port-and dock for our voyaging cances, including the voyaging canoe Hokule'a. Due
to a personal emergency, Mr. Thompson is not able to attend the hearing today, but wished to convey his hope
that the resolution will move forward and that the voyaging canoes will have a “home” port in the near future.

Mahalo,

Dennis Fern, Director
Polynesian Voyaging Society

3/28/2008



